
Catch-Up Funding 

For the academic year 2020/2021, the government has given each school additional funding to enable pupils to catch up after lockdown. 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/catch-up-premium-coronavirus-covid-19/catch-up-premium 

We have to publish details of: 

• how it is intended that the grant will be spent 

• how the effect of this expenditure on the educational attainment of those pupils at the school will be assessed 

 

The funding will be awarded in 3 tranches.  We have left a small contingency in case of future needs as yet unidentified. 
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